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August 16, 2021

MEMORANDUM

TO : ALL REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS
DENR Regions 1-13, NCR and CAR

FROM ; THE UNDERSECRETARY
Solid Waste Management, Local Government Units Concerns and
Supervising Undersecretary for SCIS and Task Force Tayo Ang
Kalikasan

SUBJECT : REQUEST OF BUREAU OF SOILS AND WATER

MANAGEMENT FOR THE CONDUCT OF A NATIONWIDE
MANGROVE PLANTING ACTIVITY

May we refer to you the attached letter inquiry dated August 10, 2021 of Ms. Anna Lyn
Arcamo of Agricultural Land Management and Evaluation Division - Bureau of Soils and Water
Management (ALMED - BSWM) for the conduct of a nationwide mangrove planting activity.

Please coordinate with BSWM — Regional Field office within your area of jurisdiction on
any action taken on the matter or evaluate possibility of executing a Memorandum of Agreement
(MOA) for sustainability of the program. Likewise, furnish a copy of your action on the same
through email address denr.partnership@gmail.com.

For appropriate action.

BENNY D RORDA

Cc: Undersecretary for Field Operations
and Environment
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